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August 30, 2011

Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046

Re: Agent Authorization Letter for DCI401XXXX HD-DTA FCC Certification Application

To Whom it May Concern:

Please be advised that Technicolor USA, Inc. authorizes Kai Yang of TUV Rheinland (China) Ltd. to act on
our behalf on all matters relating to applications for equipment authorization before the Federal
Communications Commission, including signing of documents related to these matters.

Technicolor USA, Inc. certifies that neither the applicant nor any party to this application, as defined in
47 CFR Ch. 1.2002(b), is subject to a denial to Federal benefits, that include FCC benefits, pursuant to

section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1998, 21 U.S.C. 835(a).

This authorization is valid until further written notice from Technicolor USA, Inc.

Sincerely,
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Nancy Boe’t¥ner

Technicolor USA, Inc
101 West 103" Street
Indianapolis, IN 46290
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